
 
 
Catholic radio loses Father Paul Keenan – June 13 

 

I just heard that Father Paul Keenan, the longtime radio voice of the Archdiocese of New York, 
died a few days ago. 

He had a show on WABC radio for many years. More recently, he was heard on the Catholic 
Channel on SIRIUS Satellite Radio. 

He had an active website of his own. 

The writer Susan Konig recorded some memories of him here. 

I met Father Keenan several times. He was very pleasant and easy to talk to. I could see why he 
did well on the radio. 

Keenan also had a blog on the archdiocese’s website. In his last post, “The triumph of kindness,” 
dated June 3, he wrote: 
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